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BOARD DF SUPERVISDRS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
B25 5th Street, Room 11 1

Eureka, California 955C1 Phone: (7C7) 475-239C

March 16, 2022

The Honorable Mike McGuire

State Senate State Capitol Room #5064

Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Support for Highway Designation in Memory of Officer Raymond Quincy Mills -
Humboldt County

Dear Senator MeGuire:

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, I am writing in full support of the
efforts to honor the memory of Officer Raymond Quincy Mills who was a police officer on the
Fortuna Police Department. Officer Mills was tragically killed while on duty March 12, 1967 in
an accident where he was fatally struck by a motorist while providing backup during a traffic
stop.

We are requesting that a portion of State Highway 101 from Kenmar Road UC# 4-128(PM
59.503) to Palmer Blvd UC# 4-112(PM 62.229) be designated, as the Fortuna Police Officer

Raymond Quiney Mills Memorial Highway in memory of Offieer Mills. The Humboldt County
Board of Supervisors fully supports this effort to honor Officer Mills and in recognition of the
small degree of peace it would bring to the family and community to honor his lifetime work.

Sineerely,

Virginia Bass, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
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